Sherwood Primary School NEWSLETTER

17/05/2024





Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

YEAR 6 STATUTORY ASSESSMENT

Congratulations to our Year 6 children who have demonstrated superb focus and diligence throughout the statutory assessment week. We are so proud of you all!

YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO TOWER WOOD

Our Year 5 children have enjoyed a wealth of outdoor and adventurous activity this week at Tower Wood (situated on the shores of Lake Windermere). Our gallery is full of pictures from their adventures and I'm sure there'll be lots of stories to tell! Thank you to our team of teachers and support staff for giving their time to allow the children to have this experience this week.

OAA PARENT CONSULTATION FORM

Thank you to our parents and carers in Y2-Y4 who have already completed the Outdoor and Adventurous Activity Consultation form on School Spider. The consultation form will close on Friday 24th May and will support our planning for 2025 and 2026!

NON-UNIFORM DAY

We are continuing to fundraise for our Key Stage 2 playground. We are holding a non-uniform day on **Friday 24th May** to support our fundraising efforts. Please make your donation through ParentPay. Thank you in advance for your support.

SUMMER TERM

It's really starting to feel like summer now at Sherwood. We're able to utilise our School field more and enjoy a wealth of outdoor activity. Please click here for details of how you can support your child to be safe in the sun on warmer days this term (School website - Safety – Safety in the sun). Thank you!

KEY INFORMATION

Please <u>click here</u> to view our calendar for next week. Adventure awaits our Year 6 children who are off to Plas Menai Water Sports Centre, Wales..

Key dates for May, June and July are filling up on the <u>calendar</u> – please use the navigation arrows on our calendar to look ahead for Sports Days, our Leavers' Assembly and Performances. Thank you!

This week, our Key Stage 2 children have all been invited to take part in our **House Performing Arts Competition**. Rehearsals start after half term. Good luck to our House Teams – we look forward to your 'We are Sherwood. Each of us Unique' celebratory performances next term! Kind regards, Mrs J Lumb



SAVE THE DATE!

On **Sunday 30th June (10am-1pm)** we will be holding a sponsored family fun run to raise funds for our Key Stage 2 playground!

Save the date in your diary and join with the whole school community to support our fundraising goal. Walk, jog, run or help out on the day – it's all for fun and will give a final boost to our fundraising target!

Our School Council and Sports Council representatives are supporting the event and have lots of ideas for the day!

More information and sponsor forms to follow in due course!

DINNER MONEY

The cost of school meals for Summer 2 is £85.00, which is for 6 weeks and 4 days. Please make payment via ParentPay. Thank you.

VACANCIES AT SHERWOOD

We are delighted to be able to offer the opportunity to join our hard-working team and to contribute towards our vision for all children. The Governors of Sherwood Primary School are looking to appoint two Teaching Assistants to join our team here at Sherwood for September:

Teaching Assistant Level 2B (Grade 5)

This role includes 26.25 hours TA role and 5 hours welfare (8.45-3.30pm Monday - Friday). We are very interested in receiving applications from candidates who have EYFS and Key Stage 1 experience but welcome applications from all interested applicants.

Teaching Assistant Level 3/HLTA (Grade 6-7)

Working hours are Monday to Friday 8.45-3.30pm. We welcome applications from candidates with experience in KS1 or KS2. The role includes working as a Higher-level teaching Assistant for 1 day each week.

Please visit <u>LCC Support Staff Vacancies Website</u> for further details and an application form.



for boys in Years 3-6



Our day involves:

- fun musical games and activities
- meeting and performing with our current group of Boys
- the chance to find out about all the exciting musical and social opportunities on offer to Choristers!



BROUGHTON CHURCH CHOIR

Register by emailing: musicaldirector@broughtonparish.org.uk

facebook.com/BroughtonCho

Committed to provide a first class musical training and to encourage high standards of personal achievemen

Players Drama School

BRINGING THE VERY BEST OF PERFORMING ARTS
TO SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL

4TH JUNE - 16TH JULY



"Always my favourite part of the week...

SUMMER SCHOOL 24

29TH JULY - 2ND AUGUST bespoke Musical Theatre Experience! loin us for a week of musical theatre training to produce a quality

SIGN UP NOW

Limited places available, sign up now to reserve your place at playersdramaschool.co.uk/ players-in-education



PLAYERSDRAMASCHOOL.CO.UK 07368 342092